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Construction Notice 
 

The City of Kingsville’s contractor, ETech Construction Inc. will begin curb, gutter 

and drainage improvements on West Kenedy Avenue from May Street  for 

approximately 700’ Ft. West bound up to Años De Oro starting on Monday, May 23rd  

2022. This work will continue Monday through Friday, for approximately six (6) 

weeks. During this time, the city is requesting that all residents in this neighborhood 

be aware and avoid the area if possible. Same day access will be provided for 

residents and businesses. The roadway will be closed to thru traffic. Residents are 

encouraged to minimize trips in and out of the properties while construction is 

underway and please refrain from parking in the streets. The Kingsville Police 

Department and the Kingsville Fire Department have been notified of this project. 

We appreciate you cooperation and will try to keep this inconvenience to a 

minimum. 

 

 
 

For additional Information call: 

361-595-8007 or 361-595-8004 

Dated: May 18th, 2022 


